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Our Mission at Legacy Academy is to help guide students in the development of their character and academic potential through an academically rigorous, content-rich educational program.

In order to facilitate this mission, it is important to the board that they hear from the school community.  There are several ways in which constructive communication may be delivered to the board.  
1. Guest Comments- Any guest to a board meeting may sign up on the roster sheet to speak to the board.  During Guest Comments, the meeting chairperson will recognize a speaker.  The guest may address the board as a whole by speaking directly to the meeting chairperson for a maximum time of two minutes.  Guests will need to state their name for record keeping purposes.
2. Board Meeting Discussion- guests may give input during a board discussion.  As this is an official meeting the following protocol will be followed.  The guest will need to raise his/her hand, signaling the board they wish to speak.  When acknowledged by the board president the guest will need to stand, state their name and respond appropriately.
3. Written communication to the board is another way to be heard.  Correspondence to the board may be mailed or delivered to Legacy Academy.  Please include your name and contact information so that a Board member may respond to you.  *NOTE: Parent Grievances should follow proper protocol as stated below before contacting board directly in this manner. 
Parent Grievance Policy:
Any and all parent concerns and grievances should be brought to the attention of the teacher.  If, after consultation and discussion with the teacher, the parent feels the matter has not been satisfactorily settled, the parent may bring the matter to the attention of the Principal.  If, after consultation and discussion with the Principal, the parent feels the matter has still not been satisfactorily settled the parent may make a written appeal to the Legacy Academy Board of Directors, requesting a hearing.  The Board will respond in writing informing the parent if and when the hearing of the grievance will take place.  Please be aware that the Legacy Academy Board members are in their official capacity when and only when they meet formally as a group.  Individually (in the hallways, at games, telephone, etc) they are parents like any other parents and discussing school business of this nature with any parent is inappropriate.
Comments

Please use the space below for comments.  Remove this section of your sheet and place at the door as you leave this evening.  Thank you for coming to the board meeting we appreciate your time and commitment to Legacy Academy. Please include your name and contact information so that a Board member may respond to you.
Name:

_______________________

Telephone:
_______________________

E-Mail:

_______________________

Do you wish to be contacted?  ___ Yes  ___ No













